
RUSH NURSERY SCHOOL, INC

January, 2025

KinderPrep, MWF 4s and UPK

Dear Parents,

The four and five-year-old classes are planning a field trip to Bounce Hopper on Wednesday, January

15th. The address is

Bounce Hopper

3300 Monroe Avenue

Rochester, NY 14618

This will offer the children a chance to enjoy playing with their peers and some great physical activity.

Please have your child at Bounce Hopper at 10:00 a.m. Our field trip is from 10:00 am-Noon. There

is no cost for UPK students.

This will be the first time that RNS has experienced Bounce Hopper as a field trip. It looks like it is a lot

of fun!! Siblings are welcome to come and play too, but they will need to pay the $12 admission fee to

your teacher prior to the day of the field trip. You are welcome to stay and play with your child's class

during the field trip or to leave them in the supervision of the teachers.

Please have your child dressed for running around indoors. SOCKS ARE REQUIRED. Everyone,

including parents, must remove their shoes before entering. Slippers are acceptable for the parents.

Thank you for your help with this field trip. Please sign the permission slip below and return it by

Monday, January 13th.

Sincerely,

Kirstin O’Connell, Karen Hart & Donna Gronemeyer

_______________________________________________________________________

My child, __________________________ has my permission to participate in the field trip to the

Bounce Hopper with his/her nursery school class on Wednesday, January 15, 2025.

______________________________________________ ___________________________

Parent Signature

_—---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------______________________

Emergency Contact # (if you are not attending)


